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Scot’s Week at a Glance - January 13 - 17 
 
Parents and Students Info: 

 
● Exam Schedule is here - ​https://abj.eics.ab.ca/home/news/post/abj-semester-1-exam-schedule 
● Basketball Update: 

○ Grade 9 girls won bronze at the Ardrossan Tournament 
○ Grade 9 boys won gold at the Ardrossan Tournament 
○ Junior Girls finished in ?? at the Spruce Grove Tournament 
○ Senior Girls won the Consolation Final at the Bev Facey Tournament 
○ Huge thanks to all of the coaches and parents for their support in offering our students the 

opportunity to play and compete this weekend.  
● Robotics Tournament Update: Thanks to Mr. Crosbie for all of his hard work this weekend for the ABJ 

Robotics Tournament this weekend.  Congrats to ??? 
● Grade 12 Students need to send in a childhood picture (for a now/then slideshow), as well as a any 

friendship pictures they wish to share. These can be emailed to ​abjgrad2020@gmail.com  
● There is still time to register for a Diploma Prep Course. If you are writing a Diploma Exam this 

January, it is worth your time to look into what options are available to help you to achieve your best 
on both your exam and as a result in the course!  ​http://apexdiplomaprep.com 
https://www.rockthediploma.com​ ​https://diplomax.ca 
https://www.eipscontinuinged.ca/program-info/diploma-exam-preparation  

● Any necessary course changes required for term 2 can be made on either Wednesday January 
29th during Exam Break or on Friday January 31st, the first day of classes in the Student Services 
area.  Course changes will not be entertained on any other days.  Course change requests will 
ONLY be considered if a student has failed a course and needs to repeat it, or if a student wants to 
add a course.  There will be no rearranging of course sections or different option selections.  A 
signed and completed Course Change Form will be required and are available in either the Front 
Office or Student Services. 

● RE: School bus cancellations 
● To the parents/guardians of all EICS students  
● Environment Canada is forecasting extreme cold conditions through the week of January 

13th, which is also exam week for students. We are asking parents to have alternate 
transportation arrangements in place in the event that busing is cancelled due to the 
weather. We will make every attempt to make the call and advise parents the night before, 
but in the event of a bus breakdown, notification may be last minute. 

● Notices will be sent out using the BUS PLANNER notification system, School Messenger 
as well as a posting on the eics website.  

● We would also like to remind students to be appropriately dressed for the weather.  
● Thank you in advance. 
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